

FEBRUARY

BULLETIN



Upcoming



- Informal Reporting Period
 February 3-13, 2025
- School K-7 Artstarts Concert: Krystle Dos Santos presents BLAK – Canadian Women in Music

February 14, 2025

- Nowruz Luncheon February 14, 2025
- Family Day-No School February 17, 2025
- Jump Rope for Heart Event (K-7)
 February 21, 2025
- Practice Fire Drill #4
 February 24, 2025
- Kindergarten Dental Screening 9:00 am start February 25, 2025
- Community Gathering: Pink Shirt Day
 February 26, 2025 at 9:05 in gym
- Professional Development Day-No School for Students

February 28, 2025

Informal Reporting Period #2

All classrooms will communicate with their families about this reporting period. Students will self-assess their core competencies and communicate with teachers and families. Teachers will also be able to give feedback about students' progress. Please expect communication from your child's teacher some time between February 3-13. Each class or grade group decides how this informal communication will happen. It could be a portfolio sent home, a conference, a phone call, a written update. Classrooms will be different in their approach. Please contact the teacher for clarification if needed.

Principal's Corner

We are near the half way point in the school year and February is an important month to think about registration. There are District programs that parents may want to enroll their child in and there are many information sessions happening at schools.

We ask parents, that if you have a younger child born in 2020, they need to register for Kindergarten. Our parents of Grade 7 students may want to look at **Programs of Choice**. Check out our school website or the District website for more information. Registering for alternate programs must be done in the month of February. If you would like to register at a different school, not in your catchment, cross-district forms need to be submitted in the month of February. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Vivian Crawford who is always willing to help or Mrs. Lisa Pitt.

Important Reminders

Flu Season

While we are in flu season we ask families to keep sick children at home. If your child wakes up and is complaining of illness, please take the caution to keep them at home to see if it progresses, unless you are quite aware that there may be some anxiety contributing to stomach aches or school avoidance. We want to keep our staff and students as healthy as possible. We also do not have a custodian on site for the morning, so stomach flu accidents are cleaned up by the Principal or sometimes staff help.



Thank you to the families who supported our Literacy Week activities. We hope you enjoyed the time with your students and continue to make literacy a priority in your home.